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Market report fro Friday, June 28™. We sold 259 head on the day, most being weighup
cows and bulls with a few packages of pairs and feeder cattle. Our weighup market continues to
be strong and steady from a week ago. Good feeding cows were $150-$156.50. The top end of
the slaughter cows were $141-$154, lower yielding slaughter cows were $125-$140. The big
slaughter bulls were $150-$179.50. Light cutting bulls were mostly $170-$217.50. A few 7
weight feeders went through the ring at $260. A nice run of heiferettes were $177-$230.

A few short term pairs with very young, unworked calves sold for $2300-$2750. We
want to express our sincere thanks to our consignors, buyers and crew for another successful
sale. We will be off here at the barn for the next two weeks on July 5" & July 12", However, we
will be representing 8,500 head of yearlings from Western Nebraska, South Dakota & Eastern
Wyoming in conjunction with Western Video Market with sale day set for July 9" in Reno,
Nevada. Thanks for selling the auction way! TRUE price discovery. Have a Happy 4™ of July!
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